
Year 2 Maths Home Learning – week beginning 13th July 

 

Hello Everyone, 

 

We’ve made it to the last week of term…and what a strange term it has been. 

It was fantastic to add Evie and Oliver to our Wednesday morning group this week to solve another 

mystery with Elodie and Claudia  

 

To make a change, I’ve chosen a maths mystery to solve at home all about a sandcastle competition where 

all of the castles are stamped on before the judges arrive! Can you solve the clues and work out who the 

‘stamper’ is? 

 

Well done to everybody for managing the home learning for so many weeks. It is going to be amazing to 

have everyone back to school in September and get back to classroom learning. 

 
Have a wonderful week  (Can’t wait til Wednesday…there’s a promise of cake for our snack!) 

Love 

Mrs Halfacree 

 

 

 


